
The City of Revere, Massachusetts     City Hall 
            281 Broadway 
            Revere, MA 02151 
            (781) 286-8160 
             

Ira Novoselsky 
Ward Two Councillor         Office of the City Council 
 
 
 

To: The Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Dan Cameron, National Grid 

 Sean Dougherty, InForce Technology 

From: Councillor Ira Novoselsky, Chairman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: September 24, 2019 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

October 7, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281, Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the Council will discuss the following item(s): 

 

 

 
18-352 Motion presented by Councillor Rizzo:  That the City Council request Dan Cameron from 

National Grid to appear before a City Council Sub-Committee to discuss measures both 

the city and residents can take to prepare for winter storms that could cause power 

outages, and how the city and residents can deal with outages should they occur. 

 

19-182 Motion presented by Councillor Rotondo:  That the Mayor look into the feasibility of 

utilizing In Force911 for our schools.  This app and system is being used in Worcester, 

Arlington, and Medway. 

 

  

 


